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On 3 December 2019, we published our draft decision for the Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2020-21. This draft decision paper asks stakeholders for their views on our proposed minimum 

feed-in tariff for 2020-21.    

1. What do you think of the proposed minimum feed-in tariff for 2020-21? 

Consumers were advised that having solar would reduce our electricity charges as we would be 

assisting the electricity suppliers by reducing the load on their network and that we would be 

compensated accordingly. Our electricity charges are increasing and the rebate offered is 

decreasing. This reduces the incentive to have a solar system and the payback time on installation 

increases. If these companies want the consumer to help them reduce their costs, the consumer 

should be better compensated for doing so. 


